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By dear Dr. Leacock,

I at bo very -dad to hear that you have recovered 

sufficiently to leave tbe Hospital and get away to your country 

home, where I an euro the out-door life will oonplete tbs cure. 

Do take good care of yourself, and do not overdo things for a 

while, and later on, when you feel able, let me hear how you 

feel.

’lth kindest wishes,

Yours vary sincerely,

Dr. Stephen Leacock, 
Old Brewery Bay, 
Orillia, Ont.


